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Dear Miss Hamilton-Deeley 

The Late Mr Paul Gander 

Thank you for your letter of 8 March 2018, together with the report of your 
expert  and the article on this rare complication. 

With regards to my response of 21 February 2018 to your Regulation 28 report, I 
am content for you to send it to the Interested Persons and the others you list 
in your letter. 

As you know, I take each and every death extremely seriously and the response 
set out our review, and the changes we have made subsequently. 

Once again, my heartfelt condolences go to Mr Gander's family and friends. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Chief Medical Officer and Deputy Chief Executive 




